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ʔakisq̓nuk Community Newsletter                 
November 30, 2023 

 Band Meeting Postponement 

 Updates from the Emergency 
Coordinator  

 Upcoming Events 

 

 Staffing Update 

 New Employment 
Opportunities 

 New Employee Profiles 

In this issue...  
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Notice of Band Meeting 
Postponement  

Council has made the difficult decision to postpone the Band Meeting scheduled for December 1. 

Council apologizes for the late notice, and is aware how important these meetings are as an 

opportunity for members to get updates on what is happening in and around ʔakisq̓nuk First 

Nation and to get feedback from members. A new meeting date will be finalized soon and notice 

will be sent out using all available communication channels.  
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Upcoming Events 
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Upcoming Events 
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Health Department Updates 
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Health Department Updates 
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Health Department Updates 



10 

Lands, Resources & Infrastructure 
Department Updates  
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Lands, Resources & Infrastructure 
Department Updates  
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What’s Happening at 
the Rec Centre 
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General News and Updates 

Chief and Council Meetings 

Chief and Council  

Deadline to submit items to Chief and Council Agenda 
is always the Friday before.  

The next meetings will be December 6 and 20, 2023.  

ʔakisq̓nuk Nation is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting. 

Topic: Chief and Council Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/89758249947?
pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09   
Meeting ID: 897 5824 9947 Passcode: 054045 

Contact Executive Assistant Karen Vargas  
karen.vargas@akisqnuk.org to request to be on the 
agenda or if you have any questions.  

 

Are you enthusiastic about education and enhancing the 

learning experience of our youth?  ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation 

is seeking members interested in participating in an 

Aboriginal Committee of Education (ACE).  The committee 

will work to create policies and initiatives, offer guidance 

to educators and administrators at Rocky Mountain 

School District 6, and champion our youth.  If this 

opportunity excites you, please contact Kevin Morrall at 

kevin.morrall@akisqnuk.org / 250 342 6301 ext. 3845   

The 2024 Elders Steering 

Committee Dates Calendar will be 

released later in December or early 

January.  

 

ʔakisq̓nuk members are requested 
to update their mailing information 
and direct banking information with 
the office as soon as possible. 

This information can be sent to 

finance@akisqnuk.org or 

cherrie.burke@akisqnuk.org 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
mailto:kvargas@akisqnuk.org
mailto:finance@akisqnuk.org
mailto:cherrie.burke@akisqnuk.org
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Employment 
Opportunities 
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Employment 
Opportunities 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Check out full Postings at https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities  

 
 

You may submit your application to Human Resources at hr@akisqnuk.org 

https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities
mailto:hhafez@akisqnuk.org
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Staffing Updates 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kiʔsuʔk kyukyit! My name is Yvonne Stanley and I am a ʔakisq̓nuk member. I recently 
moved back into the community and am happy to be part of the ʔakisq̓nuk health team. I 
want to work for my community with all that I have learned and to share my knowledge 
with my community members. I completed the Homemaker Services Training Program at 
the College of the Rockies (COTR) in 2008 and received my Resident Care / Home Support 
Attendant Certificate from COTR in 2009.   

 

In the past few years, I have worked as a home support worker for the Ktunaxa Nation and 
lived within the community of ʔaq̓am. I also put on a number of workshops teaching how 
to can fruits, kupaʔtiⱡ (soap berries), and salmon. This past year, I went back to COTR and 
completed my Level 1 First Aid and Food Safe Certificate as well as my Driver’s License.  

 

Husuʔkni!  
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Staffing Updates 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello, my name is Kevin Morrall and I am the new Education and Workforce Development 
Coordinator at ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation. I bring a decade of education experience to the role 
and in addition to my Bachelor of Education, am currently working towards my Guidance 
and Career Education Certification.   

  

Over the years, my roles have varied from instructing college-accredited courses to 
Indigenous women at Ka Ni Kanichihk in Winnipeg, to working with students with learning 
difficulties at the Arrowsmith Program in Toronto, to leading kitchen or landscaping teams 
in Winnipeg. 

  

I enjoy cooking, eating, and creating a safe & welcoming learning environment for all. 
Having just moved here from Treaty 1 territory with my family, I am excited and grateful to 
join the ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation team and contribute to the community. I look forward to 
working with you and supporting you in your educational and professional goals. 
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Ktunaxa Language Learning 
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Ktunaxa Language Learning 


